
DR. EDWARD AND MARIA HARGUS 
SCHOLARSHIP

Dr. Edward and Maria Hargus established this endowed 

scholarship to support students who are demonstrating 

persistence with their studies often under challenging 

circumstances.   

 Dr. Hargus retired from medical practice after many years 

of devoted service at both Backus and L+M Hospitals. As an 

undergraduate at Harvard, Dr. Hargus received scholarship 

support and truly understands the impact a scholarship can 

have on a student’s ability to persist and succeed. 

Edward and Maria are wonderful examples of investing in 

one’s community.


